

Les Black
Superintendent of Schools
Mark Nizewitz
Assistant Superintendent for Secondary Education
Christie Tedaldi
Assistant Superintendent for Elementary Education

Brentwood, New York 11717 Telephone (631) 434-2325 FAX (631) 273-6575

July 15, 2003

Mr. Alan J. Weiss Marine Helicopter Squadron 361 Veterans Association, Inc. P. O. Box 429 Cutchogue, NY 11935

Dear Mr. Weiss:

Your effort to restore a Marine Corps helicopter and utilize it to provide a "traveling museum" is to be commended. The symbolic nature of this project is something that all of us can support and should be proud of.

There is certainly a potential for this to have educational value. Providing schools the opportunity to view the helicopter without traveling is very enticing.

We support the project and look forward to learning about the educational component.

Yours very truly,

Les Black

Superintendent of Schools

LB/cg